
 

 

10th June 2019  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The time has nearly arrived for our trip to St Leonard’s Farm on 28th June 2019.  We 

are all really looking forward to it and we are excited. 

 

Children need to arrive at school at the normal time of 8.45am.  We will be setting 

off from school at approximately 9.15am and you are more than welcome to wave your 

child off.  We will return to school for normal home time.   

 

1 On the day of the trip can you apply sun cream to your child in the morning 

before school (even if it isn’t sunny). School will re-apply sun cream in the 

afternoon, if needed, (unless you require a specific cream for your child due to 

allergies).  

 

2 Children can wear their own clothes.  Please also make sure children have a 

waterproof coat/jacket.  Trainers, not sandals would be ideal, or wellies if it is 

wet weather.  If it is sunny, a sunhat will be useful. 

 

3 A packed lunch in a disposable bag is required, unless you would like a school 

packed lunch (please inform the school office as soon as possible).  No glass 

bottles please. 

 

If your child has any medical conditions can you please complete a medical form 

(available from the office).  If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please 

give your child a tablet before they arrive at school, which lasts for 12/24 hours. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

Mr Bagherian 


